
Information for candidates – awarding bodies privacy notices

You have been entered for GCSE or A-level exams with one or more of the following

awarding bodies: AQA, Pearson/Edexcel, WJEC, OCR. In order to be able to provide

examinations and assessments, the awarding body needs to collect and use information

about you. These notices provide you with a high level summary of the information the

awarding body is required by law to give you about what happens to that information. For

more detail see each awarding body’s full Privacy Notice:

AQA: https://www.aqa.org.uk/about-us/privacy-notice

OCR: https://www.ocr.org.uk/about/our-policies/website-policies/privacy-policy/

Pearson: Privacy Notice

WJEC: https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/privacy-policy/

https://www.aqa.org.uk/about-us/privacy-notice
https://www.ocr.org.uk/about/our-policies/website-policies/privacy-policy/candidate-privacy-policy/
https://qualifications.pearson.com/content/dam/pdf/Support/Centre%20administration/information-for-candidates-privacy-notice.pdf
https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/privacy-policy/

